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Zachary Greenberg December 5, 2022
thefire.org

RE: Response to Letter November 21, 2022

Dear Mr. Greenberg,

I have reviewed your letter dated November 21, 2022. The University of Guam denies any
and all allegations of wrongdoing stated or implied in your letter.

Sincerely,

ANTHONY R. CAMACHO, ESQ.
UOG General Counsel

T: +1671.7352992  F: +1671.734.2296 W: www.uog.edu

Mailing Address: 303 University Drive UOG Station Mangilao, Guam 96913
The University of Guam is a U.S. Land Grant Institution accredited by the Western Association of Schools and Colleges
Senior College and University Commission and is an equal opportunity provider and employer.



